
St John Fisher Catholic Primary School 
Kale Road, Erith, Kent DA18 4BA 

Telephone: 020 8310 7311    Fax: 020 8312 1017 
www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk 

   
Head Teacher: Sarah J Griffin   BA (Hons) MA (Hons) NPQH 

 

      

 

  

 

April 

  

Easter Week Update 
Wednesday 5th April 

Come and join us as Year 5 re-tell The Easter Story for us at 2pm 

 

Thursday 6th April 

Egg Rolling 

Children need to bring a hard-boiled egg to school – we will go and roll the eggs down a hill 

as a reminder of the stone across the tomb of Jesus was rolled away. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

The children can make an Easter Hat/Bonnet at home and then bring the Easter 

Hat/Bonnet to school on Thursday 6th April – there will be a prize for the winning Easter 

Hat/Bonnet in each class. 

 


